
 July 2023 

Welcome to your Rutland police e-newsletter. Here you will find all of the latest news 
from a Rutland policing perspective and crime prevention  

advice to help keep yourself safe. 

#yousaidwedid 
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We respond to requests from the community to assist in dealing with anti social behaviour.  
Here are a selection from the last month: 

We had received reports from the owners of the Rutland Aqua Park 
about people visiting out of hours.  This presents a number of health 
and safety issues and staff were concerned about the possibility of a 
serious incident occurring.  Officers have patrolled the site at various 
times out of hours, their visibility deterring would be visitors. 

 

 

Officers responded to a request from Uppingham Community College 
to engage with youngsters.  As a direct result of this request officers 
ran an Anti Social Behaviour engagement session with students of the 
college.  It was very well received and gave our officers the opportunity 
to explain about ASB and the issues it causes. 

 

 

Issues around Cutts Close 

PCSO Lauren Lyall was out on patrol recently and after reports of ASB in the area made a 
point of patrolling there.  PCSO Lyall engaged with a large group of youngsters explaining 
about the impact that anti social behaviour has on the community and how it affects people in 
and around Cutts Close.  PCSO Lyall also patrolled the hospital grounds 
ensuring there were no issues there.  All was quiet when PCSO Lyall 
patrolled. 

PC Rebecca Angel had received reports about anti social behaviour on 
the Quadrant in Uppingham.  In conjunction with staff from Rutland 
Community Safety and Longhurst Housing they toured the area and 
spoke with several residents to gather information about the anti social 
behaviour and drug dealing.  Gathering this information enables PC 
Angel and council and housing staff to tackle the issues in a targeted 
way. 
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The Unity Tour 2023 

Honouring Fallen Colleagues and Supporting Families 

The Chief Constable Mr Nixon  had the privilege of 
participating in the Unity Tour, a 180-mile bike ride to 
pay tribute to our fallen colleagues who lost their lives 
during active police service in the UK. It really is al-

ways an unforgettable experience. 

 

 
 
 

PC Icke greeted officers from the Norfolk, Suffolk 
and Essex chapter of Police Unity Tour 2023 at 
Uppingham today.  He provided them with break-
fast to help them on their way. 
 
They were on day 2 of their ride covering another 
80 miles finishing at the National Memorial Arboretum in Staffordshire. 

The next edition will be out soon! 

Summer burglary campaign 

The force is running a summer burglary campaign—”Safer Summer” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you head to our website:  search under crime prevention and you will find advice about how 

to keep your property safe during the summer when you are away on holiday. 


